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Awards

Learning Leaves
Class 1 – Rowan & Harry
Class 2 – Benjamin & Isabella
Class 3 - Louis

House Points
Exe
Class 3
Freddie

Reading Raffle
Sasha
Lucy
Evelyn J

Bucket Filler
Freya

Gather together for a cuppa and a chat.....
Monday mornings 8.45 - 10.00 and Thursday 
afternoons 2.30 - 3.30 in the MULA /Flexi Space.

We would like to offer a space for parents, friends 
and families to meet after drop off and before pick 
up a couple of times a week. As the mornings and 
evenings are colder and darker why not gather in 
comfort over a cuppa. Little ones are welcome to 
come too as the room is set up as a 'baby and 
toddler group' with lots of play to keep little people 
busy while you enjoy some you time.
We are hoping that we might have some guest 
speakers to come along. Next Thursday we have 
Hannah O'Donnell who will be popping in to talk 
about the importance of play in developing writing 
and brain development.

We have our celebration assembly at 9.10 - 9.30 
Mondays so you might also want to join us for that 
too.

Help Needed - Daily Mile

On a Thursday morning we 
need a willing parent or two 

to regularly join us on the 
Daily Mile. We are low on 

staff numbers on a Thursday 
so are not able to go. Please 

can you help?

Help my poor teddy - he is stuck on the roof. I want him 
home. If you can help get him down, please let the 

school know.
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Diary Dates

9th October
Harvest Service 2pm at All Saints 
Church

10th October
R – Y6 Vaccinations

18th October
Film Night

Half term
21st - 25th October

Little Angels News

Gemma has been on Multi 
Agency Adolescent Training and 

Nickki has been done mental 
Health Training over the last few 

weeks.

PTFA

PTFA AGM next 
Wednesday 9th Oct
at 7.30 at Springhill House.

Harvest Service

Our Harvest Festival will take place on Wednesday 
9th October at 2pm in All Saints Church. All parents 

and carers are invited to attend to share with the 
children the celebration of harvest. Each class will 

present a short piece related to the theme of 
Harvest, and Reverend Steph Jeffs will be in 

attendance.

Any donations of long-life food that you could spare 
would be particularly welcomed; cereals, soups, 

baked beans, rice pudding, tinned sponge pudding, 
tinned tomatoes etc. All the produce will be sold at 
auction after the Harvest Supper on Monday 14th 

October .

Best of Luck to Kathy Perry who is raising money for 
our PTFA .

She will be running 108km over 24 hours, along the 
South West Coastal Path, from Barnstaple to 

Minehead.

Friday Feast

After the October Half term, year 5 & 6 will be 
trialling our new 'Friday Feast', selling healthy 
snacks at morning break such as fruit, soup, bread, 
yoghurt and many other options as a way of raising 
money for the school.


